
Some of the Improvement works proposed 

 

 

 

 

 

         Broken walls & boundary fences 

        

Repairs to the Spire  

   

     

 

        Broken paths & lights 

Tree and vegetation management  

 

 

 

          Better information/signs 

 

Improved entrance areas 

The Spire in the Landscape 

St Peter’s Church Improvement Project 

Public Consultation 3rd May 2025 1pm -3pm 

St Peter’s Church and the Hub at St Peter’s play a vital role in 
our community and we need to secure its future. The church and 
surrounding graveyard now needs extensive repair work to 
ensure its future as a valued community resource. 

You are invited to this consultation event to give your 
views/have your say on the proposed project and fundraising 
plans. An extensive display showing all the proposed 
improvements will be on show and people on hand to explain the 
plans and answer any questions you may have.  

We also want to hear YOUR views of what should be done. 

All attending will be entered into a prize draw – the winning 
ticket holder will receive a £25 voucher to spend in the Hub 
Café. Complimentary ice cream available and also cider (over 
18’s only). Teas and coffee will also be provided.  

We hope to see you at St Peter’s Church/Hub  on 3rd May.  

 

 

 



Tell us what you think of the improvement proposals and have we missed anything? Tick the box below. 

     Proposed improvement            Comments/suggestions? 

1 Improved footpaths in churchyard.    

2 Lighting in churchyard    

3 Boundary walls and fence 
repair/rebuild. 

   

4 Sharing St Peter’s Church 
history/heritage through information 
boards, website etc. 

   

5 Improved entrance areas.    

6 Eco/biodiversity by conserving plants 
and animals/schools involvement. 

   

7 Tree management/Landscape design    

8 Repairs to the Spire to secure its future.    

Any other suggestions? Please add below. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please post this completed questionnaire in one of the ballot boxes located in St Peter’s Church/Hub or in the Village 
shop/Post Office. Spare copies will be available in the Hub and can also be printed off from the Peterchurch Online 
Community Group Facebook page or the Hub website at www.hubcommunity.org. 

Completed forms can also be emailed to info@hubcommunity.org         The consultation closes on Friday 9th May. 


